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Commander’s Message

Hello everyone, I hope that all of you and your families are doing well and staying safe. 
Hopefully once the weather gets better in May/June we'll be able to have some Post 
events. We could really use the assistance from a couple members or even non -members 
from the community who would like to assist with Post event planning. I am hopeful that 
we will be able to hold a couple Chicken BBQ's through Weidner's this summer. 

I would like to reach out to all of our Veterans out there, who may be reading our         
newsletter. I would like for you to know that some of our main interests are Children and Youth           
programs as well as Family events. When we have membership meetings it is not a time for you to leave 
your family to go to the Post. I would hope that your family come with you, they could wait in our Lounge 
or in nice weather do things outside.

     If you are a Veteran and not a member, please consider joining us, we also have an Auxiliary who 
would love to speak with your spouse. We can use your help and input on ways that we can make our 
Post a much better place to come to and succeed  with our Legion programs. I would love to see our 
Sons of The Legion started up again, if we can get enough interest. If you would like to join us or maybe 
volunteer a couple hours of your time, please call myself or one of our officers listed in the newsletter.

For God and Country

Commander Phil



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

Lamm Post 
Clubhouse……………………. 716-204-2516 














